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Michael D. & Diane Adamczyk
5359 South 23rd Street
Milwaukee, WI 53221

RE:  Michael D. & Diane Adamczyk
'C.L File No. 06-V-77

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Adamczyk:
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ROXANE L. CRAWFORD
SUSAN D. BICKERT
HAZEL MOSLEY
STUART S5, MUKAMAL
THOMAS J. BEAMISH
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JAY A, UNORA

BORALD L. SCHRIEFER
EDWARD M. EHRLICH
LEONARD A. TOKUS
VINCENT 1. BOBOT
MIRIAM R, HORWITZ
MARYNELL REGAN

G. O'SULLIVAN-CROWLEY
KATHRYN M. ZALEWSK!
MEGAN T. CRUMP
ELOISA DE LEON
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We have received your claim in the amount of $1,780.00, relating to damage sustained to
your vehicle on January 21, 2006 when it collided with a City of Milwaukee truck in

front of 5768 South 23" Street.

Milwaukee City Hall Suite 800 - 200 East Wells Strest + Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202.3551

Our investigation reveals that the Wisconsin Motor Vehicle Accident Report and the
Fleet Accident Report completed as a result of this accident note that the City truck was
making a left turn onto South 23™ Street. The Fleet Report also notes that the truck had
completed the turn and was stopped in the road for 10-15 seconds while the driver
examined the road conditions during a slowing operation. The witness said that the truck
was stopped for 5-6 seconds. Your vehicle then rear-ended the truck. The lability for
this accident is upon the driver of your vehicle. As such, the City cannot accept liability
for your damages. Therefore, we are denying your claim.
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If you wish to appeal this decision, vou may do so by sending a letter within 21 days of
the date of this letter to the Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 2085,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202, requesting a hearing.

Very truly yours,

teven . Canene

STEVEN M. CARINI
Investigator/Adjuster
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